
Dear parents, carers and community members 

 

Welcome everyone to an action-packed term 2.  

It was wonderful  for our students at the primary campus to attend the ANZAC service at Avonvale    

Primary School last Friday. The service was very meaningful and well presented. Thank you to Ms C for 

organising the incursion for our students and to APS for including us in the ceremony and giving us the   

opportunity to participate.   

Here is a list of events happening this term: 

8
th  

May, Mother’s Day Stall  

21
st
 May, National Simultaneous Story Time.  

30
th
 May, School Development Day. NO STUDENTS ATTEND THIS DAY. 

2
nd

 June, Western Australia Day. 

4
th
 June, Football excursion to Kalamunda – Secondary students 

23
rd

 June, School Photos. More information will be sent home shortly. 

School Reports 

Students Semester 1 School Reports will be sent home in week 10. Teachers are working very hard  

assessing students in preparation for writing reports.  

Communication 

Please remember to check your child’s communication books daily and particularly on Wednesdays as 

this is the day we send notes home We sincerely thank the parents and carers who use the             

communication book to keep us informed of any changes or important information about their child. 

Even brief updates—such as your child having a restless night—help us provide the appropriate support 

and make adjustments to their daily routine if needed. Your ongoing communication is greatly valued 

and contributes significantly to your child’s wellbeing and success at school. 

Change of season 
With the winter months approaching, please ensure your child has appropriate warm clothing 
packed in their school bag each day. 
Having spare winter options such as jumpers, jackets, or long pants helps us keep your child           
comfortable throughout the school day, especially during outdoor activities. 
We also kindly remind families to keep children at home if they are unwell. This helps prevent the 
spread of illness and supports a healthy school environment for all students and staff. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 

Kind regards  

Michelle O’Brien           

Principal  

A Message From the Principal 

Date : 7 May 2025 



Parking at the primary campus  

Reminder to parents that the carpark at the 

front  entrance of the school is for ACROD 

Permit Holders only. 

School Diary  

Wednesday 21 May National Simultaneous Story Time 

Friday 30 May SDD—No Students 

Monday 2 June PUBLIC HOLIDAY—No Students 

Wednesday 4 June Kalability AFL Carnival—Secondary 

Thursday 5 June CANCELLED - School Council  

Monday 23 June School Photos 

Friday 27 June Premier’s Reading Challenge Ends 

Monday 30 June Reports home to parents 

Friday 4 July Last Day Term 

Monday 21 July First Day Term 3 

 May Birthdays 

James, Timmy G, Steele, Mack 

 

Campus Pets 

At the end of last term we 

welcomed 2 cute little guinea 

pigs to our school.  

Belle and Cupcake 

 


